
Date:     November 15, 2022

To:        State Agencies, Chief Procurement Officers, and Cooperative Program Members

From: ADOA - State Procurement Office

Re: Temp Staffing - MSP Transition Meeting: Q&A Session

The State Procurement Office and Acro Corp (new Managed Service Provider) will be
hosting a follow-up Q&A Session related to the Transition of the Temporary Staffing contract
(currently managed by Knowledge Services).

The transition has been ongoing behind the scenes; this is an opportunity for end users to
get an understanding of what has gone into the process so far, and what steps remain to be
taken ahead of the January 1, 2023 Go-Live date.

Join us to get your questions answered, or see what questions your colleagues may have.

Wednesday, November 23 · 10:00 – 11:00am

Google Meet joining info

Video call link: https://meet.google.com/knu-zbvm-bnz

Or dial: (US) +1 323-905-2630 PIN: 233 670 337#

If you have any questions, please contact yesha.daley@azdoa.gov

spo--

Nyesha "Nye" Daley, PhD, MBA

Statewide Procurement Manager, Professional Services

ADOA - State Procurement Office | State of Arizona

100 North 15th Avenue, Suite 305 | Phoenix, AZ   85007

(602) 542-4907 | nyesha.daley@azdoa.gov
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